
Construction
Activity Notice

If you have any questions or concerns, please call:
Mark Payne

CTA Government & Community Relations Officer
1-312-681-3091

mpayne@transitchicago.com
JNCONALERT06 #01/4

As part of the capacity expansion on the Brown Line, work
will be performed that may affect your community. While
progress sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do
our best to keep them to a minimum.

Dates: Ongoing through September 30, 2006

Work Activity: Installation of signal cable

Locations: Work will take place from Kimball (3400W)
to Maplewood (2524W)

Work Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on days of work 
activity (Monday – Saturday)

Impact to Residents:
• There will be some noise while the work is being 

performed.

• Affected alleys will remain open to traffic at all times via   
one entrance and exit.


